HIGHLIGHTS

Osceola County is negotiating to sell 306 acres of an undeveloped park on the
western shore of Lake Toho to a company to build seven factories for lithium
batteries, solar panels, and EV chargers.

This project would set a precedent for industrial development on the lake and
cause serious environmental hazards.

Manufacturing wastewater and/or chemicals leaching into the soil could endanger
the health of the lake and future fishing.

ACTIONS TO STOP

Visit our website, https://nofactoryzone.com/ for more information.

Write Osceola County Commissioners

e Brandon.Arrington@osceola.org
Peggy.Choudhry@osceola.org
Viviana.janer@osceola.org
Cheryl.Grieb@osceola.org
Ricky.Booth@osceola.org

Write Osceola County Officials

e Don.Fisher@osceola.org
e Beth.Knight@osceola.org
e Donna.Renberg@osceola.org


https://nofactoryzone.com/




